
Dear Resident, 
 
Local Plan 2035 and potential development implications for Renhold 
The Parish Council would like to firstly thank all the all you attended the information sessions at the 
Village Hall on Thursday and Saturday.  The Parish Council have collated a booklet of useful 
information for residents which it is hoped helps understand the implications, the consultation 
process and how to respond.  Please remember that individual responses have more weight than a 
collective response, so please send in one per person rather than one per household.  The booklet 
does give some thoughts on items that residents may wish to raise, please feel free to add your 
own additional comments and thoughts when you respond.  Attached is the booklet produced by the 
Parish Council and remember do not hesitate to contact the Clerk, Lizzie on 771702, if you have any 
questions on any aspect of this process.  Also attached is a copy of the consultation response form, 
you can use this or follow the link below to the Borough Council website which has direct access to 
the online response form. 
 
http://www.bedford.gov.uk/environment_and_planning/planning_town_and_country/planning_poli
cy__its_purpose/local_plan_2035.aspx 

 

Local Plan 2035 
www.bedford.gov.uk 
Local Plan 2035. Bedford Borough Council is preparing a local 
plan that will set out how much growth there should be in the 
borough in coming years (housing, jobs and ... 

All responses must be submitted by 5pm on 9th June using one of the following options: 
Completing an online form through the link above or sending a response form/letter 
to planningforthefuture@bedford.gov.uk  or alternatively by post to (please attach a stamp): Local 
Plan 2035 consultation, Planning Policy Team, Bedford Borough Council, Borough Hall, Bedford MK42 
9AP 
  

Parish Council May meeting 
Attached are the agenda for the next meeting which will take place on Monday 22nd May at 7.30pm 
at the Village Hall, Wilden Road, also included are a copy of the draft April Parish Council meeting 
minutes. 
 

Other village updates 
The Parish Council have recently arranged for maintenance and refurbishment work to be carried out 
at the Church End bus shelter, along with the installation of new larger litter bin.  There has also been 
the installation of an extension to the double yellow lines at Church End which is to improve 
highways safety.   
 

As always, if you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact Lizzie the Clerk, by email 
or on 771702. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Lizzie Barnicoat 
Renhold Parish Clerk 
(01234) 771702 


